
 

 

Thursday	12	September/	Rapare	12	Hepetema	2024	
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

More successes to report! 

We are very proud of our Jump Jam team of 22 who were the overall 
winners at the North Shore Jump Jam Competition held at Westlake Girls’ 
last weekend. They were acknowledged for Excellence in Presentation, 
Excellence in Technical execution and Mrs Bright was acknowledged for 
coaching a winning team. Now they are off to the nationals to be held in 
Tauranga early November.   

 

TOURNAMENT OF MINDS 
A group of senior students were placed 3rd in a Tournament of Minds 
Competition. There was a spontaneous challenge as well as having to 
make an invention that reduces plastic in the ocean. Congratulations! 

DAFFODIL DAY 
Thank you to all those who contributed to Daffodil Day. We raised $653.50 
that has been forwarded to the Cancer Society. 

CALENDARS, NOTEBOOKS, 
DIARIES 
Please note that the last day for 
ordering these is tomorrow, 
Friday 13 September.    

This is a great fundraiser for our 
school, and makes awesome 
Christmas presents for the 
whanau.  Any questions please 
contact Ivy Bright -
 ivy@hauraki.school.nz  

 

KEY	DATES	

Friday 13 September 
School	Disco		
5.30-7pm	Year	0-3	
7.30-9pm	Years	4-6	

Monday 16 September 
Middle School at Museum rms 11, 
12, 13, 17 
	
Monday 23 September 
Girls’	Football	Field	Day	

Monday 23 September 6pm 
BOT	Meeting	

Wednesday 25 September 
Boys’	Football	Field	Day	

Friday 27 September 3pm 
Term	3	ends	

Monday 14 October 8.55am 
Term	4	begins	
	

	
	

	

Tournament	of	Minds	
competitors	



 
 

 

MESSAGE FOR PARENTS OF YEAR 5 AND 6 STUDENTS:  
We have engaged with Nest Consulting to provide a Positive Puberty Plus programme for our senior students that is 
to take place early next term. There is a parent meeting that will happen beforehand explaining the programme. All  
information has been sent to you in a separate email today. We urge you to please read this carefully.  

SUMMER SPORT REGISTRATION 
Summer Hockey 
North Harbour Hockey Summer Hockey registrations are now open for students in Years 3-6 who wish to play hockey 
in term 4. This sport begins on Monday 21 October and lasts until Monday 16 December. If your child is interested in 
playing hockey on a Monday night in term 4 please complete the online form below by Friday 13 September i.e. 
closes tomorrow. 
https://forms.gle/6zSqQ5HTtARSz8oT9 
 
Spring Netball 
North Harbour Spring Netball registrations are now open for students in Years 4-6 who wish to play netball in term 4. 
If your child is interested in playing either on a Thursday afternoon, or Saturday mornings please complete the 
registration by Friday 13 September i.e. closes tomorrow. 
https://forms.gle/esFrXo7SryKPqc9L6 
 
Touch Rugby 
Touch rugby will be offered in Term 4. Please note that a link has been sent to all of you and that registration closes 
on Monday 16 September. No late registrations. 
 
COOL SCHOOL POOL PROJECT 
We received an excellent and generous initial response to our sponsorship offer for pool seats, with nearly 50% sold 
within just a few days. We still have a few gold tier seats available, and plenty of silver and bronze options if you’d 
like to get involved. 

Funds raised from initiatives like this will help us accelerate some of the Stage 2 pool developments, such as pool 
heating—something we know all our swimmers will greatly appreciate. Heating the pool will also allow us to use it 
for longer periods, which is fantastic for making the most of this great asset. 
Let us know if you would like to get involved,  Register Interest Here: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1u3sQ07uhX1KfPNY1WXzStAbQOgzICkzkLWCl9aih1YE/viewform?edit_requested=
true 
 
作为我们学校游泳池计划的一部分，我们准备安装 84个观众席，并邀请您一起参与其中。您可以赞助一个座

位，并将您的名字永久铭刻在泳池的历史中。我们提供三个不同级别： 
 
金尊（前排）$1,250 
银辉（中排）$1,000 

铜灿（后排）$750 
 
如果您有兴趣赞助一个座位，请填写以下表格。随后我们会联系您进行付款，并确认铭牌上的文字内容。我
们学校前台有座椅的样品可供您参考。 
Register Interest Here: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1u3sQ07uhX1KfPNY1WXzStAbQOgzICkzkLWCl9aih1YE/viewform?edit_requested=
true 
 
새로운 수영장 계획의 일환으로 84 개의 새로운 좌석을 설치하여 수영장에 참여할 수 있는 기회를 제공합니다. 

좌석을 후원하고 당신의 이름을 수영장 좌석에 영원히 새길 수 있는 기회가 있습니다.  

3 가지 등급이 있습니다 



 
 

 

골드(앞줄) $1250 

실버(가운뎃줄) $1000 

브론즈(뒷줄) $750 
 
빠른 참여로  골드좌석은 얼마 안남았고 실버와 브론즈는 많이 남아있습니다. 이와 같은 계획을 통해 모금된 

자금은 수영장 난방과 같은 미래의 발전을 앞당길 수 있다는 것을 의미하며, 우리의 젋은 수영 선수들이 

좋아할 것 이라고 생각합니다.  
 
수영장 좌석 후원에 관심이 있으시다면, 아래 양식을 작성해주세요. 그런 다음 결제와 명패에 적힌 문자로 

연락을 받게 됩니다. 좌석이 어떻게 생겼는지 알고 싶으시다면 학교 사무실에 있는 샘플을 확인해보세요. 
Register Interest Here: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1u3sQ07uhX1KfPNY1WXzStAbQOgzICkzkLWCl9aih1YE/viewform?edit_requested=
true 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
Lunch time play 

See you at the school disco, our social event of the year tomorrow evening! 
Hei konā mai. 
 
Clarinda Franklin 
Principal 
 



 
 

 

SPORTS	
Netball 
Please note the Prize Giving for Primary is Monday, 16th September 
 Year 4 & 5 is at 4.00 pm 
Year 6 is at 5.30 pm (earlier than first published). 
 This is upstairs in the Gibson Room at the Barfoot & Thompson Netball Centre. Students should wear their 
school uniform. 
Parents and other supporters are welcome. 
  
You do not need to RSVP for the teams, but please let me know if a team CANNOT make the prize giving. 
  
Sports Uniforms 
Please can we have all netball uniforms back now unless you’re planning to play summer netball in which case 
you may keep them until the end of the year. 
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PTA	NEWS	
Treasurer Role 

Are you good with numbers? Would you like to be part of a team behind the scenes at school? The Hauraki 
School PTA is looking for a new Treasurer to start next year.   

Main duties would be: 

- Attend PTA meetings twice a term and give a finance update 

- Bookkeeping for the PTA in Xero 

- Set up payments in ASB online banking 

- Help out with finances for events with duties, such as organising a float when required. 

The Hauraki PTA is a fun group of people who would love you to join! If you’re interested please 
contact HaurakiPTA@outlook.com 

	

	
Roll	up!	Roll	up	…		
…to	the	Hauraki	School	Circus	

Disco!	
	
										Friday	13	September		
	
The	PTA	would	like	to	thank	the	sponsors	of	the	
upcoming	disco:	Devonport	Electrical,	Rachel	
Bridger	Real	Estate,	Hauraki	Countdown	and	
Finery	drinks.		
	
In	order	to	provide	a	seamless	experience	for	
the	students,	the	PTA	need	a	few	parent	
volunteers	to	help	set-up	and	be	there	during	
the	disco.	Please	sign	up	on	Kindo	from	the	end	
of	the	week.		

	

 



 
 

 

COMMUNITY	NOTICES	
	

	

	

	
	

	 	
	

	



 
 

 

	

	 	

	 	
 



 
 

 

	
The	booking	fee	does	not	apply,	tickets	on	sale	at	Hauraki	School	Office	

T 

Gather your friends for this
fun and fabulous event 

– a rare opportunity to visit a 
collection of Devonport homes.

$85
Tickets

(+booking fee)

Buy your tickets at
reception and $45 goes to
the school/kindergarten 

- spread the word!

SPONSORED BY PROCEEDS TO

EXPLORE THE

10am-4pmFRIDAY

DEVONPORT
01.11.24


